
 

Stage 2, Welcome Week 

 

You may hear this week being called induction week or welcome week. In the School of English Literature, Language and Linguistics  
(SELLL), we prefer Welcome Week, as we are welcoming you back to our city, Campus, and community.  
 

The week has been planned to give you: 

- Opportunities to think about life after University, whether that be further study or careers 
- More information about using our libraries to enhance and support your studies as you undertake more independent research 
- A chance to reconnect with your personal tutors and get involved in the SELLL community 
 
 

Date Time Event  Venue Details 
Monday 16th Sept All day Free time Campus Get yourself reaccustomed to campus. Check out the 

Students’ Union for new opportunities to get involved 
with societies and sports clubs. 

Tuesday 17th Sept 09:00 – 12:00 Book swap Student Common 
room, 1st floor, 
Percy Building 

Pop up and see if you can pick up any texts that you 
might need for your second year donated by stage 3 
students. If you have books from stage 1, you can 
drop them off for our new students! 

Tuesday 17th Sept 10:00 – 12:00  Get involved with 
your societies and 
Student-Staff 
Committee (SSC) 

Foyer, Percy 
Building 

Whilst you are on Campus, why not drop into our 
poster event in the   Percy Building foyer. 
Representatives from SELLL societies, the SSC, and 
NEST will be there to tell you more about them and 
answer any questions. 

Tuesday 17th Sept 10:00 – 11:00 Quick fire careers 
talks 

G.05, Percy 
Building 

Our Careers Liaison will showcase the support 
available from the University’s Careers Service as you 
start to think about life after university. 

Tuesday 17th Sept 10:00 – 11:00 Quick fire library 
talks 

G.13, Percy 
Building  

We will welcome colleagues from the library to 
introduce the support available to help develop your 
academic and research skills as you progress to stage 
2. 



Can’t find a room that you’re looking for? Got questions about your 

timetable? Pop up to the School Office on the 3rd floor of the Percy 

Building. We’re open from 9:30 – 16:00 Monday to Friday. You can also 

email ELLL@newcastle.ac.uk.  

Wednesday 18th 
Sept 

All day Reading and 
research 

Online Take this opportunity to read the online resources on 
the UG Community Canvas page. You can also find 
information about module changes there.  

Thursday 19th Sept 13:00 – 16:00 Staff drop ins Academic offices, 
Percy Building 

This is an opportunity to drop in on Module Leaders, 
Personal Tutors, DPDs, Senior Tutors or anyone else 
you want to chat to! Check the UG Handbook to find 
out who is in the DPD and Senior Tutor roles and the 
noticeboards at the bottom of each staircase to find 
office numbers. You can also pop up to the School 
Office on the 3rd floor if you need any help with 
modules or timetables. 

Friday 20th Sept All day  Free time Campus Use this time to relax before teaching starts next week! 
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